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Planning / Building / Code Compliance / Environmental / Collaborative Planning Team (CPT) 
Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO) / Local Transportation Commission (LTC) / Regional Planning Advisory Committees (RPACs) 
 

PREAPPLICATION 
REVIEW REQUEST 

 
DATE    
 

PROJECT NAME             
 
ANTICIPATED PERMIT OR APPLICATION:  
 
☐ General Plan Amendment   ☐ Specific Plan   ☐ Conditional Use Permit   ☐ Director Review 

 
☐ Other        

 
REPRESENTATIVE             
 

ADDRESS  CITY/STATE/ZIP       
 

TELEPHONE (  )           FAX (         )            
 

E-MAIL   ASSESSOR PARCEL #       
 

REVIEW REQUEST: A preapplication review by the Mono County Land Development Technical 
Advisory Committee (LDTAC) is requested for the following project. Briefly describe below the 
type of project, units, square footage, etc. Please attach expanded narrative if available. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE PROVIDE: Maps, drawings, illustrations and narrative that may be useful for staff 
review. 

mailto:commdev@mono.ca.gov
http://www.monocounty.ca.gov/

	DATE: September 19, 2023
	PROJECT NAME: Mono City (Lundy Mutual Water Company) Secondary Well and Associated Controls
	GeneralPlan Amendment: Off
	Specific Plan: Off
	Conditional Use Permit: Off
	Director Review: Off
	undefined: On
	Other: Well Permit, Construction Permit
	REPRESENTATIVE: Tony Dublino
	ADDRESS: PO 75
	CITYSTATEZIP: Lee Vining
	EMAIL: Tdublino@hotmail.com
	ASSESSOR PARCEL: 
	Telephone2: 616-0613
	Telephone1: 760
	FAX1: 
	FAX2: 
	PROJECT DESCRIPTION: Lundy Mutual Water Company (Mono City) has obtained grant funding to meet the state requirement for public water systems to have adequate storage, or redundancy, of the current water supply. 

LMWC has determined a secondary well is the best course forward for the community, based on an Engineer’s evaluation of options.

LMWC obtained a Right-of Way from BLM to locate the well and associated infrastructure (control room, pipeline) near the existing production well.

LMWC anticipates a well permit, as well as any permits for the underground pipeline connections and the control room, will be required by Mono County. 



